

Robin Faye Lindeen Blakeley <rlindeen@corbett.k12.or.us>

We are canceling Annual Convention

1 message

OSBA Info <info@osba.org>

Reply-To: OSBA Info <info@osba.org>

To: Robin Lindeen-Blakeley <rlindeen@corbett.k12.or.us>

Thu, Sep 9, 2021 at 8:22 AM

CANCELED: OSBA Annual Convention

View this email in your browser



To prioritize the health and safety of our members, we have decided to cancel the 2021 Annual Convention.

Both the in-person and virtual components of the event are canceled, due in part to the potential rapid transmission of the delta variant within the anticipated large attendance. While we know this is disappointing, we hope you can understand the steps we're taking to help keep our members and staff safe. Thank you for your continued understanding as we navigate these uncertain times.

We look forward to seeing you virtually and in person at other OSBA events this fall:



Join OSBA Executive Director Jim Green and other OSBA staff at your local Fall Listening Session to ask questions and talk with us face-toface.

We want to hear from your board on how we can best meet your needs.

Learn more...

Due to the number of regions we plan to visit in person, the session dates will be divided with some in the fall and another set of sessions in the spring. If you do not see a session planned for your region, stay tuned for more dates and locations in 2022.



Virtual Fall Legislative Update

Sept. 15 at noon Sept. 16 at 5 p.m.

Learn more...

Questions? Contact OSBA's Board Development team at 503-588-2800.







This email was sent to rlindeen@corbett.k12.or,us why did I get this? unsubscribe from this list update subscription preferences Oregon School Boards Association * 1201 Court Street NE * Suite 400 · Salem, OR 97301 · USA